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Dear Brethren,			   January 2025

Greetings from Liberia.  Thank you for partnering with us for another year. We appreciate your prayers, 
financial support, and encouragement.  Through the many prayers you offered, God was faithful in 
meeting our needs as well as providing for our ministries. 

Family News
My wife and two daughters all graduated this year from three different colleges. Keep my wife in prayer as 
she has returned to help with the school. Brethren, I need your prayers as my health is deteriorating. Pray 
that God will continue to provide for my monthly medications. 
 
Conferences
We held both men’s and women’s conferences. These conferences brought together women and men 
from several fundamental Baptist churches in Liberia. I was blessed to preach at both conferences. Pray 
as the women are constructing a conference center, that God will provide funds. 

Schools 
Both the hearing and deaf schools are doing well.  We had a great combined birthday party for all of the 
deaf students. It was fun celebrating the All  Deaf Birthday.  In fact, we have decided to do this every 
year if the Lord provides. Thank you to those who faithfully give to meet the needs of the deaf program in 
Liberia. Your faithful generosity has provided food, monthly salaries, and the construction for both dwelling 
and education buildings.

Evangelism 
A strong team led by pastor Gaye brought thousands of people to Christ using the Jesus gospel film. 
There was a great harvest of souls this year.  Please keep praying for these men as they travel day and 
night to spread the gospel.

Bible school 
Our Bible School is gradually growing. Keep praying for God to touch the hearts of men and women to 
come and learn His Word. We will be resuming classes soon.

Central church 
God provided funds for the central church work. Amen!  Currently we have covered 95% of the project. 
Lord willing, a dedicatory program will be held in April of next year, probably the 12th of April, 2025. Please 
pray for friends and family members who will be traveling to attend our official opening and dedicatory 
program. It is our prayer that delegates from IPM and many others whose organizations and personal 
donations have contributed to the success of God’s work will be able to attend this special time.



Prayer Requests:
1.	 Our Family
2.	 The Bible School
3.	 The hearing and deaf schools
4.	 Our central church and fellowshipping churches
5.	 Our team of evangelists
6.	 The Dedicatory program for the central church and the 5% of funds needed for painting and 

bathroom works

Yours in Christ,

Edwin & Esther

A LETTER FROM YOUR MISSIONARIES,

THE GBOR FAMILY

International Partnership Ministries, Inc.
100 Spring Ave. Hanover PA 17331-2717
Electronic Services Requested

Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Gbor Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment 
to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Gbor prayer letter” on the subject line.


